To Whom It May Concern:

NEW YORK BOOM SERVICE CORP will be fully closing the roadway the
roadway with use of Crane in order to remove and replace Mechanical Units

at building 42-22 22"9 Street. Please see below details for this full roadway
closure:

Location
On: QUEENS PLAZA SOUTH

Between: 215T STREET - 22NP STREET

Date:
APRIL 29™H _ APRIL 30TH

Work hours:
7:00AM - 7:00PM (SAT & SUN.)

Back up Date (if required):

MAY 6TH — MAY 7TH (Same work hours would apply)

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact:
CONTACT NAME: GARY LABOVSKIY

CONTACT NUMBER: 347-228-5550

CONTACT EMAIL: INFO@USKRANE.COM
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